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March 30th, 2022         

 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

We would like to express our concerns for people of Ukraine. At the age of 

enlightment and peace it is a shame and great sorrow for all of us witnessing  

Russian invasion and attacks. Our prays and  thoughts are for those affected by 

this meaningless and brutal shocking events. 

 

It is time of peace and peaceful thinking and acting for creating a better 

World.  A war like this not only destroy our homes and buildings but also 

causes a great, unrepairable damage in our souls and will damage humanity, 

hopes and dreams. On behalf of Turkish ophthalmologist colleagues, I would 

like to express my hearfelt empathy and best wishes to Ukranian people. We 

would be happy if there is anything that we may do for help. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Huban Atilla MD 

Genereal Secretary of Turkish Ophthalmological Association 

Head of the Strabismus Section 
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